
 

June, 2021 

President’s Letter 

 

Hello Lion Club Members, 

 

With great sadness my presidency has come 

to an end and I wanted to thank everyone for 

their help and participation at the few events 

that we did have during this time. Even though 

throughout my presidency we had run into a 

few problems with the budget and then 

COVID hitting we were still able to have a 

pretty successful year.  

Lastly, I wanted to say thanks to those that 

came out for the Memorial Day parade it was 

so nice to see the participation again like we 

used to have and I hope we can keep this up 

especially since COVID is finally starting to 

subside. I truly hope that this club will continue 

to thrive as usual and wish everyone the best 

of luck! 

Lion President 

Bill Davies  

Steve Haugh Memorial Golf Outing 

The Steve Haugh Memorial Golf Outing will be held on 

Monday, June 7 at Boone Creek Golf Course.  Registra-

tion at 9:30am and Shotgun Start at 10:30am.  Volun-

teers should contact Lion Dave Moore.   

July 4/Gala Parade 

The Gala Parade will be on Sunday, July 4 this year.  

The parade will step off at 1pm.  Parade setup and or-

ganization will be done by the Crystal Lake Lions Club.  

Volunteers will be needed from 9am to 1pm and Lions 

carrying our large American Flag will start lining up at 

12:45pm.   Lion Jack McArdle will contact all Crystal 

Lake Lions to volunteer for parade setup and/or carry-

ing the flag.  Be sure to set aside some time to help the 

Club carry out these two important activities.  Be there 

to help.  WE SERVE! 

New Lion Diane  

Pozniak with her 

sponsor Lion 

Nate Magit.  Lion 

Diane was sworn 

in at the May 24 

meeting held at 

the Village Squire 



 

Top left:  Lion Rob Parrish receives the Melvin Jones Fellow Award from Lion President Bill Davies.  

Top right:  Lion Bob Fowler, PDG installing 2021-2022 Crystal Lake Lions officers. 

Bottom:  2021-2022 Crystal Lake Lions Club officers.   


